
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

 

This is to inform you that the Regional Centre Kolkata will remain closed from 09.10.2024 to 13.10.2024 

due to ongoing demolition work in the vicinity carried out by PWD. We understand that this may cause 

some inconvenience for our learners, but the safety of our staff is top priority.In light of our 

commitment to enhancing student support services, the following staff members have been designated 

to provide dedicated assistance through work from home: 

1. General Inquiry - 9830887095 

2. Exam and assignment related queries - 9874125751 

3. Counseling sessions related queries -  9432580426 

4. Project/ synopsis related queries -  8961894227 

5. LSC 2800 related activities -  7004806760 

 

Phone call timings: 10:00 am to 06:00 pm. 


